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This is absolute insanity. The majority of individuals that some call the “house less” 

are plain and simply drug addicted thieves who have no desire to participate in a 

normal society. These individuals are destroying our city. Stop enabling them!!!  I’ve 

personally witnessed these people throwing food and garbage into the street or on 

the sidewalk. They have zero respect for anything and anybody.  How about the 

rights of normal productive members of society? Why does our quality of life have to 

suffer because a small group of people would rather live in filth and do drugs all day?  

Stop enabling these people with free tents, tarps, cellphones, etc. I, as well as literally 

every person I know, is sick and tired of watching our tax money (second highest 

taxes in the country???) being used to buy more and more stuff for people to trash or 

burn. These fentanyl zombies need a place to go but parks and sidewalks are not 

where people belong. It is absolutely unfathomable to me that anyone could think that 

just letting people set up a tent anywhere they want is smart solution to the homeless 

problem. Garbage bills like this make me want to move out of this drug fueled 

dystopia of a city more and more everyday. Absolutely sickening.  


